FRAMLINGHAM FLOWER CLUB.   AUTUMN NEWSLETTER

Good afternoon and welcome back.  Where did the Summer go?

We know that we touched on the Christmas Fayre at the last meeting, but we now need to step up our planning.  This year the Fayre will take place on 7th December.

As usual we will be needing suitable foliage for our fresh workshop on the 6th December and of course help with making wreaths etc on the day.

Next month we will have a list for you to pre order wreaths, both graveyard and decorative, or you may prefer to order a shovel which can be used as a door hanging or laid flat on a grave.  

We would be very pleased to receive any items you are able to donate towards the Tombola.

We are again banging our drum about the committee; we are looking for a new Treasurer and at least one other committee member.  Please consider this carefully, we do need your help as we cannot run the club with only 5 committee members.

This afternoon we welcome Wendy Goodliff to show us her ideas “Inspired by Nature”.

Jennie and Wendy
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